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Newburgh Sports Day  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are delighted to be able to hold a sports day for our children this year but unfortunately 

without yourselves as an audience due to the current COVID-19 restrictions.  

 

Our sports day will run slightly differently to previous years, with only one-year group outside at 

a time to avoid crossing bubbles. The children will spend around an hour outside. The Reception 

and KS1 (Years 1 and 2) events will run on the morning of Wednesday 14
th
 July and KS2 (Years 3-

5) will run on the morning of Thursday 15
th
 July. Year 6, have a separate sports day event as part 

of their end of Newburgh journey celebrations.  

 

With the Olympics hopefully happening this summer, we have decided to hold our own Mini 

Olympics event for Sports Day. This will involve all children taking part in a selection of different 

sporting activities on the school field. Children should wear their normal PE kit (black 

shorts/tracksuit bottoms, white t-shirt, black jumper and trainers) to school on the designated day 

of the event.  

 

Please ensure children come prepared with a sun hat, sun cream already applied and a water 

bottle.  

 

Staff will take a selection of photographs from the day and create a sway document to show the 

activities that the children took part in. We are sorry that we are unable to guarantee a picture of 

every child.  

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me in school.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss C Maisey 

PE Coordinator 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs J Simpkins 

B.Ed  NPQH  


